
 

 

Pregnancy Information and Waiver 
 

  
We are thrilled for you and wish you the best. As such our primary concern is for your health and safety, and 
that of your child.  
 
Due to safety reasons, a cruise is only possible for pregnant women until the 24th week of pregnancy. 
 
The Polar Regions can be some of the most remote areas on earth, and medical capabilities on board are 
limited. Our facility is a first aid clinic, not a full functioning medical site. There are no on-board OB/GYN 
facilities 
 
Additionally, all carriers involved (airlines, ship owners, bus companies, hotels, etc.) have their own policies that 
may take effect.  
 
Women who will be in weeks 13 through 24 throughout the entire voyage, and who have been cleared by their 
doctors are welcome, but must be aware of the limited medical facilities available during the voyage. Please 
take these precautions seriously, and please advise your doctor accordingly.  
 
If you or your doctor has any questions at all, please feel free to discuss this directly with us and we can arrange 
for communication between our medical director and your doctor.  
 
Thank you for your careful review of these points, and please acknowledge your consent and that of your 
doctor, by signing below and returning this form to us at your earliest convenience.  
 
Thank you for your careful review of these points, and please acknowledge your consent by signing below and 
returning this form to us at your earliest convenience.  
 
 
Passengers name (print) -------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                    
 

Date ------------------------- Passengers signature ---------------------------------------- 
 
 

Passenger’s Doctor’s name (print)  ------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Date -------------------------- Passengers Doctors signature ----------------------------- 
 
 
Please return this completed form to: charters@chimuadventures.com 

DISCOVER ANTARCTICA 
Departs 15 January 2019 
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